
ICI Global Comment Letter on Thematic Peer Review on Money Market
Fund Reforms

ICI Global submitted a letter to the Financial Stability Board’s (FSB) invitation for feedback from stakeholders as part of the Peer
Review on Money Market Fund (MMF) Reforms. ICI Global and its members are committed to working with international
policymakers, including through the FSB, to strengthen financial stability. MMFs are an important part of the financial system,
providing a source of direct financing for governments, businesses, and financial institutions, and offering institutions and households
an important cash management tool and savings vehicle. It is therefore essential that MMFs remain widely available, well regulated,
and transparent.

We are pleased to provide perspectives on two of the key questions posed by the FSB.

Read more in the comment letter.
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